3236 River St. P.O. Box 28 Alvinston, ON NON 1A0

> Phone: 519.898.2173 Fax: 519.898.5653



April 2024

Dear Residents of Elm Street, Railroad Street and Centre Street:

We are writing to inform you about an upcoming project that will impact your area.

In the coming months, there will be road and storm drain reconstruction taking place on Elm St., Railroad St., and Centre St. This project is necessary to ensure the safety and functionality of the roads and drainage system. Birnam Excavating has been awarded the contract.

We understand that construction projects can be inconvenient, but please know that this work is essential for the long-term improvement of our community. During the construction period, there may be temporary disruptions such as detours, noise and restricted access to certain areas. We kindly ask for your patience and cooperation during this time.

Every effort will be made to minimize inconvenience and complete the project as efficiently as possible. If you have any questions regarding the road and storm drain reconstruction project, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank-you for your understanding and cooperation as we work to enhance our neighbourhood infrastructure.

Jamie Butler
Public Works Superintendent
519-847-5568
jbutler@brookealvinston.com